



Good afternoon,

Subject: MSAC Board status

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 2:47 PM

I am writing today as a follow up to the meeting we had discussing the future partnership between AQS and the MSAC board. Our board has had several discussions and with all of our individual apprehension, we unanimously feel it is time to end our relationship with AQS.

We seriously evaluated this decision but we cannot seem to overcome our concerns with AQS's organization, issues with capitalization, and lack of communication with this board. We feel that these concerns are unlikely to change which would result in a disorganized educational environment. This is exactly the opposite of what we are trying to do.

We understand that this may put you in a difficult position regarding opening a charter school in Milwaukee, however unfortunate, we feel we have no choice but to resign as a board. We do not feel confident or comfortable going forward and we will be letting the Charter School Review Committee know that we are withdrawing MSAC's application.

We wish you all the best in your future endeavors educating underprivileged youth.

Sincerely,

Rochelle Regenauer

Former MSAC Board President

Diane Pollard Hi Rochelle, I also did not realize that the CSRC had to vote on this. I will try to make the meeting at 5 tomorro

Me Excellent, Glad to have someone present, Cindy Zautcke